
NEWSLETTER 

This week you have been sent
home with new data collection

sheets. We appreciate that
there are a lot of forms to

sign, but these will allow us to
make sure we have the correct

information for your child as
well as updating permissions. 
Please return these forms by

Friday 22nd March.

Stars of the week
Congratulations to this week’s

Stars of the week who are:
 Owls - Poppy

Kestrels - Theo
Ravens - Lacey
Falcons - Layla

Key Dates
Monday 18th March-
Ravens Library Visit

Tuesday 19th March-
Owls Library Visit

Wednesday 20th March-
Kestrels Library Visit

Monday 25th March - 
9-10am

Falcons Proud session

Tuesday 26th March - 
9-10am

Ravens Proud session

Tuesday 26th March -
5pm

Easter Bingo

Wednesday 27th March -
9-10am

Kestrels Proud session

Thursday 28th March - 
9-10am

Owls Proud session

Thursday 28th March -
House Day - more info to

follow

Data Collection Sheets

Proud sessions
These sessions are a time for you to come into school and sit

with your child while they show you the work they have
completed this term and they are proud of.

This terms proud sessions will take place on the dates
opposite.

You can come into school once you have dropped your child at
their school entrance. The children will then come to the main

hall to sit with you and share the work they are proud of.   

FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 2024

 Superstar Learners
of the week

Congratulations to this week’s Superstar
Learners of the week who are:

 
Owls - Jake
Kestrels - Seren
Ravens - Elliot
Falcons - Charlie T

Comic Relief

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea

Click on the logo to donate via our Just
Giving page if you haven’t already donated

Last week Reception class treated their Mums to an
Afternoon Tea to celebrate Mother’s Day. The

children had visited the shop the day before to buy
the ingredients to make Raspberry buns which they
served on the day with a cup of tea. It was lovely to

see everybody’s smiles. 

Just a reminder that the deadline for deposits for current
Year 4 and Year 5 children for the residential visit to

Conway in September is 26th March.  
Deposit amounts are £50 per single child/eldest sibling

and £25 per younger sibling.  The payment for the
deposits is still open on School Spider.

Conway Residential Reminder

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-hallwood-park-primary-school-and-nursery-88992e5c-5945-4696-8ad9-9942367286c9?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-hallwood-park-primary-school-and-nursery-88992e5c-5945-4696-8ad9-9942367286c9&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=3f521264bf454530977ebbf8f62ff0cc


For children up to 3 years old

50p 

Free
toast!



https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-makefest-2024-tickets-794407112057




Every Tuesday at
Halton Lea Library

3.30–5pm

Don’t forget to check out the local
Library and Community Centers to
see what FREE events they are
running in the Easter Holidays!


